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BY E-MAIL  
 
October 24, 2018 
 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator, Regulatory Affairs 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
Toronto ON  M5J 1P8 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com   
 
Dear Ms. Allman: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 

Application for Leave to Construct Don River 30” Replacement Project 
Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2018-0108 
 

This will acknowledge receipt on October 16, 2018, of an email from Enbridge Gas 
Distribution Inc. (Enbridge) requesting an extension to the date by which Enbridge may 
file its reply submission in the above noted matter. 
 
Procedural Order 1 in this matter was issued on October 1, 2018, and stated that, 
unless the OEB orders otherwise, Enbridge may file a written reply submission with the 
OEB by November 12, 2018. In Enbridge’s email, it explains that its employees have 
been given a lieu day on November 12, 2018, in respect of Remembrance Day. 
 
The OEB has considered Enbridge’s request, and has decided to grant the extension. 
Unless the OEB orders otherwise, Enbridge may file a written reply submission with the 
OEB by November 13, 2018. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Ritchie Murray, Project Advisor 
at 416-544-5182 or Ritchie.Murray@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
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